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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our 'Splash!' topic for the Summer Term, Year 1 will be going on a seaside visit to 
Cleethorpes. We are currently learning about the History of seaside holidays, alongside 
creating seaside collages.  We will also be using our trip as an opportunity to complete two of 
our Marshland Moments for Year 1 - 'build a sandcastle' and 'make artwork with nature'.  
 
The visit will take place on Monday 30th June 2025. The children will need to arrive promptly, 
ready for the coach to depart at 9am. We will return in time for the usual home time at 3:15.  
Your child will require a packed lunch.  If your child is entitled free school meals and would 
like school to provide a packed lunch please inform the office no later than 
Monday 9th June 2025. The children will need to come in school uniform and will need a 
waterproof coat and suitable shoes such as wellies. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £15.00 per child. This will cover the cost of the coach travel and a 
trip to the ice cream shop. Parental contributions will be welcomed for this trip. However, the 
school reserves the right to cancel this trip should it consider that the net cost after taking 
into account voluntary contributions is uneconomical. Payment should be made via the 
Parentmail app no later than Monday 9th June 2025. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
Mrs P Marshall 
Acting Principal 
 


